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 Inclement Weather and 
 Emergency Closure
  
  
 

 
King University is concerned about the safety of students, staff, and faculty. This policy and 
these procedures have been guided by the belief that the university is a community and as 
such is normally open during periods of ordinary seasonal inclement weather or other minor 
disruptions. The university equally values the safety and lives of all students, faculty and 
staff, while recognizing that we must maintain the effective operation of the university 
during inclement weather and other emergencies when possible. 
 
In the event that any King University campus is closed or classes are cancelled all online 
classes will continue as scheduled. All classes that normally meet in person may continue via 
online assignments, web video conferencing, extra assignments, and individual conferences at 
the discretion of the faculty member. Additionally, course work may be made up by 
rescheduled class times, extended class time, or other alternatives as determined by the Vice 
President for Academic Affairs. For more information visit: 
http://www.king.edu/security/inclementweatherpolicy.aspx  
 


